Good afternoon

Thank you for the reply , most definitely I would like my views on this shared , and therefore forwarded to the council to be taken into account. Seeing as there wasn't anywhere on the consultation that led you to be able to raise this as a concern which was a concern in its self

Kind regards Tracy Cody

Sent from my iPhone

On 22 Sep 2021, at 6:11 pm, Louise St John HoweRedacted wrote:

Dear Mrs. Cody,

Thank you for your email concerning the consultation on the Main Modifications.

Can you let me know if you have covered the issues you have raised in your email in your response to the consultation on the Main Modifications.

If you haven't I can send your email through to the Council to include as a response to the consultation so your comments will be registered, as it is not possible for me to pass on your comments to the Inspector without these also being made publicly available with all the other responses received to the consultation.

Please let me know if you would like your email forwarded to the Council.

Kind regards,

Louise St John Howe Programme Officer,Redacted.....

On 21 Sep 2021, at 18:04, tracy evansRedacted..... wrote:

Good Evening

I find myself writing this email out of frustration at the latest parklands master plan consultation format, once again this is not user friendly and I do not class myself as an uneducated person either! However the form is confusing and not clear on certain points.

This whole process has been an absolute shambles to the community of Waltham abbey and right from the first consultation has not been a fair one to incorporate all residents to allow them to have their say.

This whole process appears to have made it as difficult as possible for people to respond/ express their views which can only be of benefit to the proposed developers Regards Mrs Tracy CodyRedacted.....